
Tales from St Teresa’s May 2023

Summer here we come!

This week it certainly feels like we are in the summer term!  Although now 

that I have mentioned this glorious weather, I am now waiting for rain!  

This term, although short, is always one of our busiest.  Year 6 completed 

their SAT’s and displayed the greatest resilience.  It was a pleasure to see 

how well prepared they were for the assessments and I would like to, once 

again, thank our staff team for preparing the children so well.  Next term is 

another busy one, I am sure that it will be full of love, learning and laughter –

as always!

Diary Dates

TUES 6th June – School Reopens at 8:45am           

Tues 6th June – Zoo Lab in for Key Stage 1                                    

Wed 7th June at 6pm  – New starter information 

evening                                                                        

Mon 19th June – Class 8 trip to Saltholme

Tues 20th June – Frisbee Day                                          

Wed 21st June at 9:15am– Reception Liturgical Prayer                                                                  

Mon 26th June – Year 6 and First Holy Communion 

Children photographs                                             

Wed 28th June – Whole school transition day

Wed 28th and Thurs 29th June – Year 6 transition day  

Thurs 29th June at 9:30am – Whole school Mass SS 

Peter and Paul                                                             

Fri 30th June – Children having basic first aid training   

Tues 4th July – Golf day for KS2                               

Wed 5th July – Sports challenge day                             

Thurs 6th July – Year 5 and 6 celebration event with 

Sunderland University (details to follow)                       

Wed 12th July – Sports challenge day (back up day in 

case of rain!)                                                                          

Thurs 20th July at 9:30am – Leavers Mass followed 

by refreshments in the hall.                              

Careers Development

Our partnership with The                                

University of Sunderland has been                       

nominated for an award!  The project has                     

been nominated for a HEIST award in                                

the category of Widening Participation 

Initiatives!    

Parking

Thank you to those of you 

that are considerate of 

our neighbours when 

parking.  Could I remind 

you all to not park on the 

zig zags or double yellow 

lines please.  

Keeping Children Safe 

A reminder that if you have any                                             

concerns about the safety of a child,                                                

please speak to one of our Safeguarding                                              

Leads; Mrs Strachan, Mrs Lindsay,                                    

Mrs Glenton and Mr Parker.

First Holy Communion 

Congratulations to the 

children who are 

making their First 

Holy Communion during 

Sunday’s in June.  We 

are very proud of you 

all.  Thank you to Keld 

and other parishioners 

for preparing our 

children so well.

Welcome

A big welcome to our new 

Admin Assistant, Mrs 

Nicola Edwards.  Mrs 

Edwards will be in the 

office every afternoon and 

all day on a Friday.


